Oakville Hydro
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P.0.Box 1900
861 Redwood Square
Oakville ON L6J 5E3
Telephone: 905-825-9400
Fax: 905-825-5831
email: hydro@oakvillehydro.com

www.oakvillehydro.com

Ms. Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board

P. O Box 2319

2300 Yonge St., Suite 2700
Toronto, ON, M4P 1E4

November 15, 2012

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: London Hydro Inc., Application for an Electricity Distribution Rate Change,
Board File Number: EB-2012-0146

Oakville Hydro Electricity Distribution Inc. (“Oakville Hydro”) is applying for observer status
in the above-noted proceeding.

Oakville Hydro is preparing a Cost of Service application for the 2014 rate year and has an
interest in observing Cost of Service Applications being presented to the Board. Oakville
Hydro is not requesting observer status in London Hydro Inc.’s application for the disposal
of a variance account balance effective November 1, 2012, Board file number EB-2012-
0380.

Oakville Hydro requests that electronic copies of the materials filed in this proceeding be

sent to the following email address: mwilson@oakvillehydro.com.

Respectfully Submitted,

Original Signed By

Maryanne Wilson, CGA

Manager, Regulatory Affairs

Oakville Hydro Electricity Distribution Inc.
P.0O. Box 1900, 861 Redwood Square
Oakyville, Ontario, L6K 0C7

Direct Line: 905-825-4422

Cc: Mike Chase, Director of Finance and Regulatory
James C. Sidlofsky, Borden Ladner Gervais LLP



